
Welcome 
We give a warm welcome to our Church family and especially our 

visitors.  We are glad you have come to worship with us today. 
May you receive a special blessing this Sabbath. 

Church website: http://nambour.adventist.org.au 
 

 

Nambour 

Seventh-Day Adventist 

Church 

  

Welcome … 
Church Family and especially our Visitors.  

 
 

Praise the Lord! For it is good to sing 
praises to our God.. Ps 147:1 
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4th July 2015 

NEWS FROM NOOSA CHRISTIAN COLLEGE: 
 

3-2-1-Go! Billy carts are set to race again 
On Sunday July 19, 2015 Noosa Christian College, Cooroy will host its twelfth annual 

Billy Cart Grand Prix—a unique event on the Sunshine Coast. 
 This event is the annual fun fair for the school located in the Sunshine Coast Hinterland. 

There are billy cart races for Pre-Preps to Open age categories with registrations open 
to the community. So get a team together, build or borrow a billy cart and join in a 

great day of racing fun!  
In addition to the billy carts there will be plenty of attractions 

including; amusement rides, giant garage sale, auction, market stalls, live music, a large 
food court, produce stalls, sideshow, muscle car display, animal petting enclosure and 

competitions including LEGO, cooking and art.  
Garage Sale from 7:30am, Registrations for billy carts open from 8.30 am and Racing 
and rides from 9am. Spectators welcome with free admission, Billy cart racing $5per 
team member and wristbands for all-day rides $35. For more event information or to 

pre-purchase entry fees or wristbands visit www.noosabillycart.com 
 

________________________________________________________ 
CONTACTS 

Pastor |Scott Wareham | 0413 212 291 | scottwareham@gmail.com 
Elder on Duty |Athol Dobson|0407 021 020|dobsonan@gmail.com 
Church Clerk | Katie Cooney | 5441 5504 / 0448 842 143 | katie.cooney@bigpond.com 
Treasurer | nambourtreasurer@gmail.com  
Deacon | David Johnson | 0410 504 450 | davidjohnson@edensbest.com.au  
Pathfinders |Brendon Cooke | 0415 905 956 | nambourpathfinders@gmail.com 
StormCo | Owen Thorley | 0431 307 097 | owenthorley@gmail.com  
Newsletter | Malcolm Ace  5476 9738 / 0431 788 354 | Malcolm.Ace@justice.qld.gov.au 
Date Coordinator | nambourcalendar@gmail.com 

 
 

Church Bulletin: nambourbulletin@gmail.com   Deadline: Wednesday 8pm 
Bulletin Editor: Sharlene Romero  0414 784 551  
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Today … 

This Sabbath:  5:07pm  
Next Friday: 5:10pm 

 

Sunset Times 

Regular Events Announcements 

Studying Together:  9.30am 
Sabbath School & Bible study 

 

Worshipping Together:  11am 
Welcome back to Pr Scott Wareham. We 
invite the Holy Spirit to be present with us as 
we worship together 
Elder on Duty: Athol Dobson 
 

Upcoming Speakers:  
July 11: Pr Scott Wareham (Communion Service) 

July18: Pr Scott Wareham 
July 25: Pr John Rabbas 
Aug 1: Pr Scott Wareham 

Deacon 

Today:  Morrie Elliot 
Next Week: Junior Deacons 

Today:  
1st Offering – Local Church Budget 

2nd Offering – Church Expense 

Next week:  
1

st
 Offering  - Local Church Budget 

2
nd

 Offering – Gen Conference Session 
 

There are 3 methods you can use to give your 
offerings:  

1. E-giving–sq.adventist.org.au/e-giving 
2. Electronic – Westpac  

BSB 734 204, A/C 070 310 
3. Tithe envelopes: for Local Church 

Budget, Building Fund etc.  

 

Offerings 

Bible Study 
To be advised 

Prayer Group 
To be advised 
 

24 Seven - 2015 
For the young people of the Sunshine 
Coast: …First Friday night of the month at 

Landsborough SDA Church (Maleny St, 
Landsborough) at 7.30pm.  
Come along for meaningful messages and more 
beautiful music! 
 

Church Luncheon 
3rd Sabbath of each month  
Next one:  July 18 

 

Church Picnic 
1st Sabbath of the month 
Next one: Today  

 

Pathfinders 
Contact Brendon Cooke: 0415 905 956 
or Wendy Garrick: 0419 763 176 
nambourpathfinders@gmail.com 
Next event: Family Outing 2 – Tuckers Creek 
July 18. 

 

Healthy Lifestyle Club 
1st Tuesday of the month at 6.45pm in 
the Church Hall 
Next one: July 7 

 

Car Boot Sale 
Every third Sunday of the month 
Next one: July 19 

 

Guys Nite 
2nd Saturday night of each month at 
Kelvin Bazley’s home starting at 6:00pm 
Next one: July 11 

 
Conference Announcements: 
Located on the noticeboard in the garden foyer. 
 

Nambour Pathfinder Club  
Talent Night Fund-raiser!! 

Where:  Nambour Church Hall 77 Coes Creek Rd 
BURNSIDE 
When:    Sat night 25th July from 6pm 
Cost:      Gold coin entry, food to purchase, cake 
baking competition & auction, & chilli eating 
competition! 
Entertainment:    Talent Show!! Your item 
is welcome no matter how big or small - now is 
your chance to shine with a song, drama, recital, 
musical item, tap dance etc... Contact 
Brenden 0415905956 ASAP to add you item to the 
programme. 
Food:     Be pampered with delicious Mexican 
cuisine! Cake auction to tantalize your taste buds 
& chilli to fire them up! 
Bring:    Happiness, friends & family 
  
Thanks for your support & hope to see you there! 
 

 

“Are you interested in Raw Vegan 
foods?” 

 If so, you’re very welcome to attend the 
Healthy Lifestyle Club to be held at the Church 
this Tuesday the 7

th
 July, starting at 6:45 pm.  

 We have a special guest who is a qualified 
Vegan and Raw Chef.  
Janet Clarke is very qualified and her 
background has been as a Health Minister and 
Head of the Kitchen at Living Valley Springs for 
a number of years.  Janet has also worked in 
the United States as well. 
 Janet will be talking about the “Healthy Cell” 
and she will also be demonstrating Green 
Smoothies and how they play a big part. 

 We would like to see you there, 
bring a friend or two and taste test 
the results of Janet’s demonstration. 

 

Church Picnic Today 
 You are invited to our regular church picnics. The 

picnic today will be held on the grounds of our 
church so we can eat together and farewell our 

Storm Co group as they head off to Goondiwindi.  
 

 
 

GUYS NITE next Saturday night at Kelvin 

Bazleys place. 

Play pool, table tennis and darts. 

Starts 6pm  - All welcome. 

 
 
ATTENTION CHURCH MEMBERS… On 

Sabbath 20th June two weeks ago an 

envelope containing cash was left on top of 

the cabinet between the hanging files 

(members’ pockets) in the church foyer. This 

envelope and contents has gone missing. If 

you know the whereabouts of this envelope 

could you please contact the church treasurer 

Kelvin Bazley on 0408183067 or return it to 

his file. Many thanks. 
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